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Hello.  I am the President of the Ten Mile Creek Pleasant Valley Water and Sewer
District.   We are the edge of the City of Helena.  We have been on our own well
water system for over 30 years now and it works well for 315 houses in the Helena
Valley.  Not sure if we really have anything exciting but our system works well and
in managed by the District. 


-- 
The most basic question is not what is best, but who shall decide what is best.


The real goal should be reduced government spending, rather than balanced budgets achieved
by ever rising tax rates to cover ever rising spending.


Thomas Sowell


Thomas D Stockton
stockton.thomas@gmail.com
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